
Farm Vet Intern
North Yorkshire

Do you have a passion for farm animal work?
Would you like to develop your clinical skills and herd health 

knowledge in a friendly, supportive environment, within a 
structured learning programme? 

We are looking for new graduates to begin an Internship 
Programme in Summer 2020.

Bishopton Vets are excited to offer internships in our progressive farm 
practice in North Yorkshire.
.

As an independent practice we are looking for vets who will help us shape 
the future of farm animal practice as part of our specialised ruminant and 
pig teams. .

These opportunities are ideally suited to anyone looking to make a 
structured and well supported start in farm practice.

Successful candidates will be passionate about farm veterinary practice with 
an interest in meeting the changing and future needs of our clients.

If you are interested in ruminants, pigs or both and would like to work in a 
friendly supportive team find out more here
Or contact Phil Alcock MRCVS
careers@bishoptonvets.co.uk

Closing date 16th March 2020

mailto:farmdesk@bishoptonvets.co.uk

